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SPECIALISTS IN THE METHODS AND CHEMISTRY OF CLEANING

PINE SEVEN DISINFECTANT

COMMERCIAL

GUARANTEE:  
POTASSIUM OLEATE 5.0% 
ISOPROPYL ALCOHOL 6.0% 

ORTHO-BENZYL PARACHLOROPHENOL 3.7% 
TETRASODIUM ETHYLENE 

DIAMINE TETRA ACETATE 0.4%

REGISTRATION NO. 14091 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

CAUTION       CORROSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

NET CONTENTS

LOT NO.

PINE SEVEN

A powerful pleasing disinfectant, deodorant and germicide, very
suitable for use in hotels, banks, institutions, schools, office
buildings and industry.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  This product is instantly soluable in water. 
It forms a stable, creamy milk white emulsion when mixed with
water.  Floors:  when mopping or scrubbing use 6 to 12 mL of PINE
SEVEN per litre of water.  General Disinfecting: remove all dirt
and grime from the premises and use a solution of 19 mL of PINE
SEVEN per litre of water.  Urinals, water closets and toilet
rooms: wash the closet and bowl regularly with a solution of 9 mL
of PINE SEVEN per litre of water.  Garbage: to reduce the
breeding of flies and other vermin, wash the garbage container
with a solution of 19 mL of PINE SEVEN per litre of water.

PRECAUTION:  Keep out of reach of children.  Avoid contamination
of feed and foodstuffs.  Surfaces which contact food must be



completely rinsed with potable water.  Harmful if taken
internally.

Avoid contact with eyes.  Avoid contact of undiluted material
with skin.

FIRST AID:  If accidentally ingested call a physician and give
milk or cornstarch slurry as antidote.  If undiluted material is
accidentally splashed on the skin, wash with soap and water, and
rinse in lukewarm water.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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